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A Note from Mary Staples, St Theresa Frederick, CO 

Hello Ladies!  Happy May!  This is the May issue of the State Newsletter to 

keep you informed of the State Officer Activities. 

Our April 29, 2023 Business Meeting  Highlights  

• Election of New Officers Mary Staples, 

President, St Theresa, Frederick ; Rosalyn 

Klasinski, VP/Treasurer, Our Lady of Loreto, Aurora; Madeline 

McGuire, Our Lady of the Forest.  Please keep us in your prayers as 

we work to serve the Auxiliary. 

• Three Charities of the Year!  The Auxiliary Delegates voted to donate 

to three charities: Colorado State Knights of Columbus ASAP—Aid 

Support After Pregnancy https://www.kofc.org/en/what-we-do/faith-in-

action-programs/life/aid-suppport-after-pregnancy.html ; Mission of 

Honor Flight of Southern Colorado; 4 Others Africa.  $2000 was 

donated in total per the vote of the delegates,   

•     Continuation of the Scholarship and ask of all auxiliaries to promote 

the Scholarship.  The scholarship is no longer limited to relatives of an 

auxiliary member.  The scholarship will be extended to seminarians. 

• Appointment of two Committees: Mission and By-Laws Susan Mason, 

St Theresa, Frederick and Auxiliary Health, PaMadeline McGuire, Our 

Lady of the Forest.        

• Acceptance of the mended 2023-2024 budget  

• Discussion on broader Spiritual events for all ladies in Colorado—

more to come on this initiative! 

Your Sister In Christ,  Mary 

Thanks to the Ladies who joined the Chocolate and Wine tasting!  
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Upcoming Events!    

 Our Lady of Loreto Ladies 

Auxiliary (Aurora CO) is 

proud and excited to 

announce the hosting of the 

Colorado State Ladies 

Auxiliary Tea & Fashion 

Show on Saturday, May 20, 

2023.  More details and 

information has been sent to 

Aux Presidents 

 Ladies Retreat—September  

2023—date to come.  Shrine 

of the Stations of the Cross, 

San Luis Co 

 Knights Organizational 

Meeting—July 7-9 Denver 

Marriott South at Park 

Meadows 10345 Park 

Meadows Dr Littleton  

 

M A Y  T H E  M O N T H  O F  O U R  L A D Y   

Check out these Websites for more information 

https://www.sistersofcarmel.com/devotion-to-the-blessed-virgin-mary.php 

https://www.ncregister.com/blog/why-is-may-the-month-of-mary 

https://ewtn.co.uk/article-why -is-may-the-month-of-mary/  

https://todayscatholic.org/may-month-of-mary/ 

Contact us: costateladies@gmail.com  or call Mary Staples at 847-903-1017 

In addition to the myriad feast days honoring 

Our Lady under her many titles and virtues, the 

entire month of May is especially given to her 

praise. In the words of Pope Paul VI, May is "a 

month which the piety of the faithful has long 

dedicated to Mary, the Mother of God … For 

this is the month during which Christians, in 

their churches and their homes, offer the Virgin 

Mother more fervent and loving acts of hom-

age and veneration; and it is the month in 

which a greater abundance of God's merciful 

gifts comes down to us from our Mother's 

throne."  Source: The Catholic Company 


